
SACC I  
  March News 

 
Dear Families, 
 
We are looking forward to the coming of Spring! We will continue to 
offer planned special interest and STEM/STEAM activities during 
“free choice” after school each day, as well as plenty of outside 
time.  Our Kansas weather can change quickly, especially in Spring. 
Please keep a sweatshirt or jacket in your child’s backpack, so we 
are always prepared to have fun outdoors. 
 
Spring Break 
HTS will be out of school March 13-20 for Spring Break. Please 
watch for a sign up from administration if your child will be joining 
us over Spring Break. 
 
Lent 
Throughout the season of Lent, will be reflecting on how we are 
called to “love they neighbor”. We will spend a few minutes each 
day listening to God’s Word from the Holy Bible. Our HTEEC 
scripture verse this month is “Trust in the Lord with all your heart” 
- Proverbs 3:5 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Angie, Ms. Betty & Ms. Sophie 


